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TO ALL INTERESTED PARTIES: 

The Department of Food and Agriculture is currently in the process of developing 
specifications for Hydrogen used in internal combustion engines and fuel cells for motor 
vehicles.  Senate Bill SB 76 requires that the establishment of Hydrogen fuel standards 
be completed no later than January 1, 2008.  In order to meet this mandate, the 
Department is soliciting input from all interested parties, suppliers, manufacturers, 
consumer groups, consensus groups, and automotive designers. 
 
Questions regarding this notice should be directed to David Lazier, Chief, Weighmaster 
Enforcement/Petroleum Products Branch at dlazier@cdfa.ca.gov or (916) 229-3044 or 
John Mough, Chemist, Hydrogen Fuels Project at jmough@cdfa.ca.gov or (916) 229-
3054. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mike Cleary 
Director 
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